
West End Surgeries #dundeewestend

With the schools now closed for the October holidays, my usual weekly ward
surgeries do not recommence until after the school holidays.

However, I can still be contacted on any local issues or concerns through my
e-surgery – just e-mail esurgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.

Surgeries recommence on Monday 22nd October – surgery details are available
here.

I can also be contacted at home at any time on 459378 and also during office
hours at my Dundee City Council office on 434985.

Sculpture in the City – new exhibition

From the Curator of Museum Services at the University of Dundee :

Over the summer, Museum Services has been working with Art UK, Historic
Environment Scotland, the Menzieshill Photography Group and other volunteers
to map and record Dundee’s amazing collection of public art. 

We have so far documented over 450 pieces and you can now see a selection of
photographs taken by our volunteers in a new exhibition, Sculpture in the
City – Celebrating Public Art in Dundee, showing in the Sharing Not Hoarding
poster boards on the north east corner of Slessor Gardens. 

The exhibition features striking photographs of public sculpture and has been
funded by Art UK using HLF funding as part of its Sculpture Around You
programme. It has been curated by Museum Services with artist David Oudney. 
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We have various other plans to promote public art in Dundee, including
another exhibition by the Menzieshill Photography Group coming up at Dundee
Central Library and a new Facebook page here.

The exhibition runs until 2 November. Find out more on the Sharing Not
Hoarding website here.

Friends of Wighton event today!
From Sheena Wellington :

We have a  Lunchtime Recital with a difference today –
Wednesday 3rd October – when musician Morag Anne Elder and former city
archivist  Iain Flett take us on a musical journey around the collectors and
collections housed in the Wighton Heritage Centre.

From  the  base  of  Andrew  James  Wighton’s  original  legacy  The  Wighton
Collection has acquired, usually by donation, a fascinating range of musical
books and manuscripts.   Equally interesting are the stories of those
generous people who gave us their treasured collections and we look forward
to hearing more of the them and their music.

The recital runs from 1.15pm – 1.45pm.   Admission is free; donations are
welcomed.
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